
 
 

Lobster Month is coming!  

January 2021 will be a bit different though, natch.  

 

Thank you for making Lobster Month such a big success here at WCYC every year! 
We have been doing this for many years as a thank you to our Loyalty Members. 

Each year more and more guests discover what a fun event it is, and the word just 
keep spreading. Some have been making it an annual family and friends tradition 

since we started it over a decade ago. (And at this time, couldn't we all use being 
able to keep some traditions going?) We're sure that you might be wondering if 

will we be able to have Lobster Month 2021. What follows is our current plan for 
Lobster Month, January 2021; The reservation time and day that you reserve will be for 

Pick Up only. This will not be a dine inside or outside reservation. 

All Lobster Month dinners will be packed family style to go, for you to enjoy at home. 

In your order, you will receive everything that you need: Lobsters, grilled or boiled, 
coleslaw, regatta fries, butter, bibs, and claw crackers. Just as in past Lobster 

Months, there are no substitutions with this menu. The price will be $30.00, an 
amazing deal. When we began this great special, it was meant as a thank you to 

our Loyalty Club Members. If you are receiving this email you most likely are already 
a Loyalty Club Member. But if you have never signed up for our Loyalty Program 

please go to our website now and sign up - it's easy and free. This special is only 

available to Loyalty Club Members. 
As before, all reservations for this special will be done online only through our 
website. Please make your reservations for this special online for 1-6 people. Unless 

you are a party of 7 or 8, do not call for reservations. If you do, we will refer you 
back to our website. All reservations for 1-6 people need to be done online. The 

reservation portal will open on Monday November 16 at 12:00 noon. 
We are limiting reservations to 2 per Loyalty Member this year. This will allow more 

members an opportunity to find a reservation. Please only make 2 reservations. The 
largest number that we can take is 8 people. IF you'd like to reserve for 7 or 8 

people, please call us. We have limited times for that number of people. 
Heads up! The reservations go fast! The days and times will fill up quickly as January 

approaches. If the day and time you want is not available, please try other days or 
times.  Also, check back often, people do cancel. When there is a cancellation that 

reservation is made available immediately for the first person who checks. 
We are trying our best to maintain this very special event so that you can continue 

to enjoy it and keep the tradition going. When inside dining opens, we will keep you 
posted on how you can turn your reservation into dine-in instead of pickup. There 

will most likely only be a few seats inside, so only a few will be available. 
Our full regular menu will also be available all January, along with cocktails and 

beer to-go. And don't forget, the whole wine list is available at 20% off for pick up 
orders! 


